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AW-88-0'3

February 4, 1988

Mr. lLester S. Rubenstein, Director

Standardization & Non-Power Reactor Project Directoraty
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555

Reference: [Letter Johnson to Murphy, NS-NRC-88-3310
Dated February 4, 1988

Subject: _Steam Generator Tube Support Plate Corrosion
Dear Mr. Rubenstein:

The attachment transmitted by the referenced letter contains information
proprietary to the Westinghouse Electric Corporation.

The material will not be employed as a part of a iicense application or
other action identified in 10CFR2.79(a) at this time. It will be
separately submitted with an Application for Withholding accompanied by an
Affidavit meeting the requirements of 10CFR2.790(b), prior to such use.

Accordingly, we request that the material be treated as proprietary
information within the provisions of 10CFR9.5(4), "Freedom of Information
Act Regulations". If there is a need to make public disclosure of the
material prior to a separate Westinghouse submittal for docket in
accordance with the provisions of 10CFR2.790(a), please notify
Westinghouse prior to making a disclosure determination.

Correspondence with respect to the proprietary zspects of this submittal
should reference AW-88-013 and should be addressed to the undersigned.

Very truly yours,

%JM&ULMMLL&MU’
Robert A. Wiesemann, Myr.
Regqulatory & Legislativ« Affairs
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